
 

 

Appreciation Day: A Sweet Celebration of our Amazing Employees!  

 

At New Hoong Fatt, the believe is that appreciation comes in many forms 

— and sometimes, it comes in the form of fresh, juicy fruits!  

It is one of our annual appreciation events, first introduced in 2024. What makes it special is 

that each year, the event features a unique theme, creating a fresh and exciting experience 

for employees while staying true to its purpose: celebrating its hardworking employees. 

         



 

This year’s event was a delightful success, bringing together staff from various departments 

including Kota Kinabalu, Sabah branch that joined in live streaming and for a cheerful moment 

of refreshment, connection, and gratitude. Each employees received a selection of fruits 

including strawberries, berries, apples, grapes, and more, serving as a gesture of gratitude for 

their hard work and dedication. 

The event is more than just an event —it's a light-hearted and healthy way for NHF to express 

its thanks, reflecting its unique style. NHF look forward to continuing this tradition with new 

creative twists each year.  

To its incredible team — thank you for your dedication. You make NHF the fruitful workplace 

that it is!  

NHF looks forward to even greater achievements next year. Let’s continue striving for 

excellence together. 

 


